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Comments: I'm am writing this in favor of the proposed changes to the cabin permitting process. Our family

utilizes a cabin in upper Seymour Canal. We use this property to fill our freezers keeping our family fed

throughout the year. It is a very special place to our family. We not only use this area as a traditional harvesting

spot but also enjoy trips in the summer months enjoying the tranquility and beauty of Seymour Canal. 


